







23rd May 2017
Dear Year 2 Parents,
On Wednesday 19th July we will be holding an ‘End of Year 2 Graduation Ceremony’. This is a lovely opportunity for us to celebrate our Year 2 pupils before they join our Key Stage 2 department. The ceremony will start at 9:10am and it will last approximately 45 mins. 

There will be refreshments served afterwards. 
Family members (including siblings) are welcome to attend. 

In order to arrange seating and refreshments, please can you let me know how many people will be attending. 
Thank you,

Mrs Whalen.   
…………………………………………………………………………………………


          People will be attending the Year 2 

               Graduation Ceremony.

Signed: …………………………………………………

